
Martin, Carrie 

 
From:   Gloria Reszler [mailto:gjeanreszler@gmail.com]  
Sent:    Tuesday, March 03, 2015 3:03 PM 
To:    Coates, Kathy 
Subject:   Special Committee Meeting - Thursday, March 5th, 2015 - 9:00 a.m. 

 

Hello - on behalf of Jim Robb, General Manager of Friends of the Rouge Watershed, I 
am asking that he be confirmed to make a presentation to this  Special meeting at 
9:00 a.m. 

He will be discussing the Rouge National Urban Park. 

Would appreciate receiving confirmation of his attendance.  

Thank you. 

 

Gloria Reszler, 

Volunteer, FRW  
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